
 

BARMBY  MOOR  PARISH COUNCIL 
 

Contact Parish Clerk:  Mrs. Vivien L.E. Cox.  Tel:  01759 302290 
Email:  ParishClerkBMPC@gmail.com, Website:  http://www.barmbymoor.net 

 

The next Parish Council meeting will be held on Monday, 
 5 March 2020 at 7.00 pm 

 in the Village Hall, Chapel Street, Barmby Moor 
 

Meeting dates for 2020:  23 January, 5 March, 23 April (Annual Parish meeting), 21 May 
(AGM), 2 July, 6 August, 10 September, 22 October and 3 December. 
 

 

Parish Update 
 
Community Speed Watch – Wayne Goodwin the Community Speed Watch Co-Ordinator, 
organised a training event for the volunteers who will be carrying out the speed checks in 
Main Street and Sutton Lane.  Hopefully we might see a reduction in the speeding traffic 
travelling through Barmby Moor.  Thank you to the Parishioners who have volunteered. 
 
 
 
Village Seats and bench – the Parish Council has purchased two village seats and one bench 
which you will be sited at Back Lane, Keldspring Lane junction and Beck Side near the wild 
life area. 
 
 
Willow Trees at Beck Side – Northern Powergrid (Amey Contractors) have changed the 
willow tree pruning date at Beck Side to the 17 August 2020.  The time has been changed to 
allow the wild life area to be protected during the spring growing season.  The electricity will 
be cut off that morning, but nearby residents will be notified nearer the time. 
 
 
 
New lighting column in Main Street – the street light outside The Rowans in Main Street has 
been replaced.   
 
 
 
Bus Lay-by A1079 outside Barmby Moor House/Constantine House –The Parish Council has 
erected a new bus shelter on the A1079 for people travelling towards Hull.   
 

http://www.barmbymoor.net/


 
 
 
Bus Shelters in Main Street – the three wood bus shelters in Main Street have been fitted 
with cork notice boards inside.   Please use to advertise local events. 
 
 
Neighbourhood Development Plan – the Steering Group members have recently agreed on 
the final document to be submitted to the East Riding of Yorkshire Council.  It is now being 
submitted to ERYC in its route towards adoption.  This can take some time as there are 
several stages to complete.  A copy of the latest draft Plan can be seen on the Parish 
Council’s website.  Please have a look. 
 
 
Parish Precept 2020/2021– this year’s precept for Barmby Moor is £24,239.  This precept 
will mean that the band D billing amount attributable to this parish council will be £55.09, 
which is an increase of £4.02 and 7.9% compared to 2019/2020. 
 
 
Parking outside the school during pick-up and drop-off times – the Parish Council has 
approached ERYC asking if a barrier can be erected outside the school gate.  It has been 
noticed children are running out of the entrance straight onto the road.   
 
 
Emergency Plan – is in the process of being updated by the PC. 
 
 
Anything you wish to report – pot holes, street lights out of order etc.  Please go on line and 
report on the East Riding of Yorkshire Council’s website, or ring or email the clerk or any 
Parish Councillor. 
 
 
Christmas Lights – congratulations on the amazing lights erected around the village this 
Christmas, a brilliant display from the local residents of Barmby Moor.  Also thank you to the 
Boot & Slipper for erecting the Christmas tree for the village. 

 


